
Subject: Re: homeless people setting up tents on 6th Street & Ardmore Ave. in Los Angeles
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 07/08/2016 10:36 AM
To: "Jella N." <qtwyll-jella@yahoo.com>

Good morning Jella,

Thank you for the email. We are aware of the situation. We will send our outreach team to followup. We have 
also contacted the LAPD Olympic Division HOPE (Homeless Outreach & Partnership Endeavor) Team to address you 
concern. 

I have also contacted the LAHSA (Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority) Emergency Response Team about this 
location and they will be out there doing outreach later today or Monday.

Please also call your area LAPD Senior Lead Officer, Lucy Bermudez to discuss your specific concerns in 
detail. Officer Bermudez can be reached at 213-793-0773 or 38268@lapd.lacity.org. Just let her know I told you 
to call. If she doesn’t pick up your call please be sure to leave a message, she will call you back.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Jul 7, 2016, at 5:52 PM, Jella N. <qtwyll-jella@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hi. I noticed recently that homeless people have put up tents on the corner of Ardmore Ave. & 6th 
St. It used to have only one or two tents but now it has added another one & some bikes. My kids are 
now scared to walk in the area because of the homeless people especially if it's dark. Sometimes at 
nights, there's even yelling on that corner where the homeless are. 

Is there a way you can do something about it as soon as possible & relocate them? This is a business 
& residential district & they are not supposed to set up camp in a busy intersection like that. I 
will also alert the media asap regarding this matter so they can put a spotlight on this issue.

Sincerely,
Jella Naguimbing


